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Exempt from Review – Replacement Equipment 
Record #: 4622 
Date of Request: October 22, 2024 
Facility Name: Maria Parham Health 
FID #: 943326 
Business Name: DLP Maria Parham Medical Center, LLC 
Business #: 1178 
Project Description: Replace existing linear accelerator 
County: Vance 
 
Dear Ms. Ivey: 
 
The Healthcare Planning and Certificate of Need Section, Division of Health Service Regulation 
(Agency), determined that the above referenced project is exempt from certificate of need review in 
accordance with G.S. 131E-184(f).  Therefore, you may proceed to acquire without a certificate of need a 
new linear accelerator to replace the existing linear accelerator.  This determination is based on your 
representations that the existing unit will be sold or otherwise disposed of and will not be used again in 
the State without first obtaining a certificate of need if one is required.   
 
It should be noted that the Agency's position is based solely on the facts represented by you and that any 
change in facts as represented would require further consideration by this office and a separate 
determination.  If you have any questions concerning this matter, please feel free to contact this office.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
Cynthia Bradford 
Project Analyst 
 

 
Micheala Mitchell 
Chief 
 
cc:  Acute and Home Licensure and Certification Section, DHSR 
 Radiation Protection Section, DHSR 
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From: Kelly Ivey
To: Bradford, Cynthia L; Stancil, Tiffany C
Cc: Gordian Michael; Nancy Lane
Subject: [External] DLP Maria Parham - Linear Accelerator Exemption Request
Date: Tuesday, October 22, 2024 12:25:45 PM
Attachments: DLP Maria Parham LinAc Exemption Request.PDF

CAUTION: External email. Do not click links or open attachments unless verified. Report suspicious emails with the
Report Message button located on your Outlook menu bar on the Home tab.

Ms. Bradford,
 
On behalf of our client DLP Maria Parham Medical Center in Vance County, I am submitting
this request for CON Exemption of a linear accelerator replacement. We appreciate your
prompt attention to this matter.
 
Regards,
 
Kelly Ivey
kivey@pda-inc.net
919.754.0303
www.pdaconsultants.com
 

 
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE:  This message is confidential and intended solely for the use of the person
(s) to whom it is addressed.  If you are not the person named, or responsible for delivering it to that person,
be aware that disclosure, copying, distribution or use of this information is strictly PROHIBITED.  If you have
received this communication in error, or are uncertain as to its proper handling, please immediately notify
the sender, delete this e-mail and destroy any copies in any form immediately.
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